
 

April 29, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for Utah Military Installation Development Authority’s 3-Gate Trail 

project in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Utah Military Installation Development 

Authority, located at 450 Simmons Way, Suite 400 Kaysville, UT 84037. 

 

Funding would allow MIDA to acquire a portion of the rail corridor, and to construct and 

complete the initial “3-Gate Trail.” This portion of the converted rail line will be designed to 

serve as commuter trail that will be integrated into the 1800 N. interchange, base gate, and 

surrounding road infrastructure, for which the State of Utah has committed matching funds of 

$8.9 million dollars to construct. This trail will be a vital asset in connecting 3 gates on the 

western side of HAFB directly into an active transportation path. In time, the project will be 

expanded, connecting the trail from the south end of the base all the way to downtown Ogden in 

an extended MIDA project area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Blake Moore 

Member of Congress 


